
Office of Special Education

January 4, 2023

Dear Families,

I hope that the New Year is finding you each healthy and happy. The Commonwealth of
Massachusetts has appropriated funding for “transition services for individuals with disabilities
that reached age 22 between March 10, 2020 and September 1, 2023 and were entitled to
special education services up to age 22.”

Please see the information in this link and/or the flier that is also being posted.

If you have any questions or need further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tara Bozek

Tara Bozek, M.Ed.
Director of Special Education

It is the policy of the Ayer Shirley Regional School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, religion, national origin, sexual orientation,
gender identity, disability or limited English-speaking ability.  This policy extends to students, staff, the general public, and individuals with whom it

does business.

https://fcsn.org/transition-support/

